
MONDAY MAIL 

 August 27, 2012 

CALENDAR EVENTS  

*Tuesday, August 28th-KINDERGARTEN BEGINS  
 
*Wednesday, August 29th-ROOM MOTHER’S TEA @ 3:40-4:40 

*Friday, August 31st- AUGUST’S BOX TOPS COLLECTION SHEET DUE   

Remember to turn in your Box Tops Collection Sheets to your teacher by August 31st to receive 
a small treat. Let's try and make the most of this "free fundraiser". Remember that if every 
student were to turn in their Collection Sheet, we could make $810 in one month alone! Watch 
for some boxes right now that have two, to even four Box Tops on one box! Let's go Westfield! 

 *Monday, September 3rd-LABOR DAY (No School) 
 
*Tuesday, September 4th- PRESCHOOL BEGINS (AM) 9:00-11:45 am and (PM) 12:15-
3:00 pm 

*Wednesday, September 5th-PTA MEETING @ 10:00 am 

*Thursday, September 6th -BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT @ 6:00-7:30 pm 
Our Back-to-School (Curriculum) Night will be on September 6th from 6:00-7:30 p.m.  This 
night is for "PARENTS ONLY".  The night will begin in the auditorium where Mrs. Thomas 
will introduce the Westfield Staff, after which the teachers will be excused to their classrooms.  
Parents can then rotate between classes every 20 minutes. Each teacher will talk about their 
curriculum, homework and expectations and hand out Disclosure Documents.  Please put this 
important night on your calendar and plan to attend! See you there! 

*Thursday, September 6th-SCHOOL DIRECTORY RELEASE & ORDER FORM DUE  

The School-Wide Directory is $5.  It is only available for purchase through September 6th and 
will be distributed by the end of September.  You must fill out the Westfield School Directory 
Release Form which is attached in order for your information to be included in the directory.  
Please return the form to your child’s teacher or bring it to Back-to-School night. Don’t miss out! 

*Thursday, September 6th-WESTFIELD T-SHIRT ORDER FORM DUE  



Show that you have Westfield School Spirit by wearing a Westfield T-shirt each Friday.  To 
order your shirt(s), just print and complete the attached order form and deliver it with full 
payment to your child’s teacher or the front office. Order by Sept. 6th (Back to School Night) if 
you want to be included in the first batch printed.  The T-shirts will be printed and then 
distributed to the child's classroom within 7-10 days. If ordering multiple shirts for the same 
family, you need only fill out ONE form. Just but be sure to indicate the QUANTITY next to the 
Size/Design choice. All shirts will be delivered to just one of the siblings' classrooms. (Please 
write one of the sibling's teacher's name on the bottom of the form. 

There are 3 different shirt styles to choose from: 
1. Solid blue shirt (for boys or girls). This shirt has two different logo designs to choose from: 
(1)large W with a wolf picture in it or (2)large W with a paw print and "wolves" text in it. 
2. White, baseball-style shirt with solid blue sleeves (boys or girls). 

3. White, baseball-style shirt with blue striped sleeves (fitted style for girls/runs very small). 

Both of the white, baseball-style shirts are printed with the same "WW paw print" logo design. 
 
All shirts are the same price--$12 ea. All shirts come in Youth sizes: Small, Medium, Large, 
(extra-large available for blue shirts only) and Adult sizes: Small and Medium. If you are 
uncertain of which size, shirt style, or design to order, you can go to the Westfield front office 
where all the shirts and design printouts will be on display until Sept. 6th. 

OTHER EVENTS 

*VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES  

Westfield Elementary has many volunteer opportunities.  Please check out the attached 
Volunteer Sheet and find the right Volunteer Spot for you! 

*M.O.M. ART  

If you have any old magazines at home, please bring them to the office and donate them to the 
M.O.M. Art Program.  THANK YOU! 

*PTA DUES – Membership $10 

Your contribution pays for books, playground equipment, instruments, free fun family events, 
and instruction like Junior Achievement, Art, and RADKids.  Please print the attached form and 
send it to school with your child or bring it to Back-To-School Night on September 6th. 

 


